
 

              

              

    

15th September 2015 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Go to School in Jeans and Change Lives! 

 

Friday 18th September is Jeans for Genes Day where across the country children and staff are 

encouraged to come to school wearing jeans in order to raise awareness of genetic disorders. We 

would like to support this as a school and therefore children are allowed to wear jeans instead of 

their school trousers or skirt. Children do not need to bring a donation into school for this event 

and are expected to wear school sweatshirt, polo shirt and school shoes. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Jane Ferguson 

Deputy Headteacher 
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